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In reply refer to TPRM

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G.I. Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

We understand that Dr. George L. Wilber, University of
Kentucky, sent you copies of two reports from a research
project he conducted for this office.

The reports are respectively entitled, "Spanish Americans
and Indians in the Labor Market," Volume I and "Orientals
in the American Labor Market," Volume II.

We would be grateful if you would assist us in reviewing
the reports and giving us the benefit of your reactions.
We would also be interested in any suggestions you have
concerning: (1) further analysis and interpretation of the
data and (2) dissemination of the report.

Would you please send any comments you may have at your
earliest convenience to Joseph Epstein, Chief, Division of
Research Methods and Services, Office of Research and
Development, 601 D Street, N. W., Room 9028,
Washington, D. C. 20213, Attention: Diane Edwards.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

lA

HOWARD ROSE~
Director
Office of Research and Development

*New Name: Employment and Training Administration


